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Ref: 92.RL.3436 
 
The submissions on this file and the Inspector's report were considered at a 
Board meeting held on June 17th, 2016. 
 
The Board generally concurred with the Inspector’s recommendation and 
approved of the terms of the Inspector’s draft order.  
 
The Board decided that –  
 

the laying of underground 20 kV cables and ancillary works to link 
Turraheen Windfarm (Planning Ref. 13/24) to Glencarbry 
Windfarm (Planning Ref. 07/255), is development and is 
exempted development.  
  

 
 
Board Member: ___________________ Date: June 21st, 2016 
   Nicholas Mulcahy 
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